
Dear friends, 

Good news – Church in Wales has now put Gift Direct online. 
https://www.churchinwales.org.uk/en/clergy-and-members/gift-direct/  

With our buildings closed we share your anxieties about the long term financial 
impact, which is why behind the scenes we have worked with the other 
Dioceses to find ways to minimise loss of income. Gift Direct remains the best 
way for members to regularly give to their local church and to make this even 
easier Church in Wales has made Gift Direct online.  

This Sunday, when live streaming services please encourage your viewers to 
donate via Gift Direct. Add the link in the comments section to make it easier 
for people to find. If you’re pre-recording your sermon then please mention 
Gift Direct and post a link.  

In the meantime, please do share Gift Direct Online with your church 
members.  

Best wishes 

Sarah  

The Rev’d Dr Sarah Rogers 
Chaplain to the Bishop of Llandaff 
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